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Mosher, Chris FPB:EX 

From: 
Sent: 

Brown, Ian J FLNR:EX 
July 9, 2013 3:42 PM 

To: Huybers, John FLNR:EX; Brown, Jeff D RPF FLNR:EX 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Mosher, Chris FPB:EX; Banham, Dave FLNR:EX; Tetrault, Ron FLNR:EX 
RE: McBride CFA Remediation Order Status 

As of June 14'h , two (2) of the sixteen (16) Standard units [blocks CP OS9-TS9 and CP SOO-MVSOO] were not adequately 
entered into RESULTs therefore the remediation order was deemed to be incomplete Both of the SUs still did not have 
any forest cover information. In addition, there were a number of other blocks within the Remediation Order that had 
minor issues that did not appear to be consistent with the reporting requirements (i.e. well spaced sph that did not use 
M values). 

At this time (June 14'h, 2013) a Notice of Investigation letter was sent that outlined the deficiencies to the licensee 
[McBride Community Forest] and stated there was an alleged contravention of Section 112 FRPA [failure to comply with 
an Order]. This action created a new investigation and casefile. 

As of July 9,2013, CP OS9-TS9 has had the forest cover information updated and CP SOO-MVSOO is still outstanding. 
Communications with MCFC has indicated that a stocking survey is necessary to gather the required information. The 
outstanding block was partial cut. The other minor issues noted appear to have been adequately addressed. 

Therefore the Remediation Order is still not entirely complete. 

Ian Brown 
Natural Resource Officer Supervisor 

From: Huybers, John FLNR:EX 
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2013 8:50 AM 
To: Brown, Jeff D RPF FLNR:EX; Brown, Ian J FLNR:EX 
Cc: Mosher, Chris FPB:EX 
Subject: McBride CFA Remediation Order Status 

I just finished speaking with Chris Mosher with the Forest Practices Board. The Board panel is meeting tomorrow 
Wednesday July 10'h at 10:30 to discuss the audit report for MCF and they would wish to know any available 
information on the status of the December 16, 2012 remediation order which was to be completed by June 1, 2013. 

Thanks 

John Huybers, RPF 
Prince George Natural Resource District 
Ph: (250) 614-7442 Fax: (250) 953-0413 Cell:
.J] please consider the environment. 
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